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Upcoming  

dates... 

Tuesday 27th February 

Parental  

Consultations 

-by appointment 

  Attendance Matters 

At Swan Lane Fist School 

The class with the highest 

attendance this week is... 

Class 4C 

98% 

Our whole school value this 

half term is 

Respect 

In Collective Worship this week, we talked about ways that we could show respect around our school. 

We particularly thought about behaviours that we should show during assemblies and  Singing. We 

also considered SDG number 7:Sustainable Energy. We learnt some ways that we could save energy; 

turning off appliances and lights when they are not in use, walking rather than driving. 

Tuesday 27th February 

Year 3 swimming 

Gold leaf 

3 points 

Silver leaf –2 points 

CLASS 2B 

Bronze leaf –1 point 

CLASS 5S 

Thursday 29th February 

Parental  

Consultations 

-by appointment 

Friday 23rd February 

Outstanding Learner 

Assembly -invite only 

Thursday 29th February 

Rainbows and Recipes 

Year 4 and 5 parents –

invite only 

Key Dates for Spring Term 

Tuesday 27.2.24 and Thursday 29.2.24 Parental Consultations 

Thursday 29.2.24 Year 4 to Mary Arden Farm 

Monday 4.3.24 Year 1 Curriculum Meeting 5.00pm 

Thursday 7.3.24 World Book Day 

Thursday 7.3.24 Year R Curriculum Meeting 5.00pm 

Friday 8.3.24 FKW Coffee Morning –Bedtime Routines 9.00am 

Friday 8.3.24 Year 5 Residential Meeting 3.15pm 

Tuesday 12.3.24 Lower Phase Enterprise Workshop 3.15pm 

Wednesday 13.3.24 Upper Phase Enterprise Workshop 3.15pm 

Friday 15.3.24 Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19.3.24 Year 2 to Cotswold Wildlife Park 

Wednesday 20.3.24 to Friday 22.3.24 Year 5 Residential to Bell Heath 

Thursday 29th  February 

Year 4 to Mary Arden 



     

     

       World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 

A reminder that we are asking staff and 

children to dress as a ‘word’ to celebrate 

World Book Day. The choice is endless! A 

few suggestions are...blustery, magical,     

artistic, duplicate, camouflage. It would be 

great if the children displayed the word as 

part of their costume. We look forward to 

seeing what you come up with! 

The Spring Two Overviews for each year group are 

now on the website. Have a look to see what your 

child will be learning about this half term… 

Spring Two Overviews 

Art Ambassadors          

Art Competition 

A reminder that the deadline 

for entries is Friday 1st 

March. Entries need be of an 

underwater theme and 

handed to Miss. Coles. 

Considerate Parking Please 

We would like to remind all of our parents and 

carers to park considerately in both the morning 

and afternoon. We also ask that you don’t park 

across our neighbours’ drives, even for a short 

while. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

A huge round of applause for this week’s 

Outstanding Learners... 

RG: Keilan    RW: Tommy   1C: Archie   

1A: Samuel    2R: Freddie    2B: Hanna 

3W: At Forest School    3K: Brooke      

4HE: Kai     4C: Finley     5S: Harry           

              5B: Andreea      

Parental Consultations are next 

week. If you haven't booked your  

appointment yet, please contact the 

office.   

https://www.swanlanefirstschool.worcs.sch.uk/learning

